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To
The Engineer-in —Chief (Project),
HPPWD Shimla.
All the Chiet Engineers,
In HPPWD.
Subject:- Bid Documents for NABARD Works ( Construction &
Maintenance)

This is in continuation to this office letter of even file No.
13118-13217 dated 21/01/2021 vide which the approved Bid document for
NABARD Works (Construction & Maintenance) for HPPWD  was
circulated. Now some amendments have been incorporated in the said
document.

It is therefore, requested that look in to the matter personally
and direct the field units working under your control to use the updated
bidding documents for all future tenders in HPPWD.

The bid document can be downloaded from the HPPWD
Departmental website.
Encl. As above. /
Engineer —ih-Chief
HPPWD,Shimla-2.
Copv forwarded for information and necessary action to:-

The Principal Secretary (l’W) to the Govt.,, Of H.P., for information
please
2. All the Superintending Engmeels in HPPWD for information and
compliance.
3. All the Branch Officers (internal) for information.
4. All the Executive Engineers in HPPWD, for information and necessary
action.
5. The Executive Engineer (IT) for information and necessary action. He is
requested to upload the corrected bidding document on the departmental
website in place of already uploaded documents.

Engineen —in-0
HPPWD!Shim



